
UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA 
LOS ALAMOS SCIENTIFIC LABORATORY 

(CONTRACT W-7405-ENG-36)
P.O. BOX 1663
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referto: L-5 24 August 1978
MAIL STOP: 529

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Laura:

Enclosed are copies of the pictures that Gene Lamkin shot during 
your recent visit to Los Alamos Scientific Laboratory. Please feel 
free to add them to your collection.

We thoroughly enjoyed your visit and hope we will be able to work 
with you again at LASL in the future.

Sincerely,

Robert G. Anderson
Public Information Office
Laser Research and Technology Division
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